Public Burden Statement
 
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1840-NEW.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 7.5 minutes per response.  If you have any comments concerning the accuracy of the time estimate, suggestions for improving this individual collection, or if you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual form, application or survey, please contact the Office of Postsecondary Education, 400 Maryland Avenue, SW LBJ Federal Office Building, Washington, DC, 20202 or Roxanne.Garza@ed.gov.

